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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
                       ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity

20th June 2016
School Book Fair
Our half price book fair will be arriving on Thursday 23rd June with lots of special offers. The book fair will be open before and after school until Wednesday 29th June. If you are looking for a title which is not at the fair we also have Scholastic book club leaflets and parents can use their website to order and pay online. Delivery is free if you have the books sent to school rather than your home address.
Non-uniform Day for Bottles – Friday 24th June

As Saturday 25th is gala day we are inviting the children to come in non-uniform in return for bottles (full ones please!) for the bottle stall. There is no gala parade this year but there will be some new attractions on the Sexton Street playing fields as well as the usual stalls and activities.
World Record Reading Lesson – Friday 24th June
On Friday we will be taking part in a world record attempt as part of the largest ever reading lesson. As this is part of a large event across multiple schools it is subject to strict rules, including timings, and we have had to arrange independent witnesses to verify our participation. The lesson has to start at 9.00am promptly, if you want your child to take part they must be in school no later than 8.45am in the hall so that they can be registered and receive a certificate of participation. Due to strict conditions if they are late unfortunately they will not be part of the world record attempt and will not receive a certificate. All the children will then be involved in a range of literacy and art activities through the day. Please note that there will be no good work assembly on Friday as a result.
School Closed for Staff Training – Monday 27th June
Staffing and Classes for September 2016

We have appointed Mr Wood, an experienced teacher, to teach class 3 next year whilst Miss Crowe is on her maternity leave. Mr Wood is planning to come in to school again to get to know the children before the end of term. All the other teachers are remaining in the same classes and Mrs Vitti will be continuing to teach in the mornings.

Mrs Spalding will be retiring from her teaching assistant position at the end of term and we have appointed two qualified and experienced part time teaching assistants, Mrs Corkin and Mrs Bilidt.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher

